
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 ○ (207) 310-0506 ○ Dustin@dmroma.com 

November 4, 2019 
 
Jennifer Curtis, Town Planner  
Town of Windham 
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
 
Re: Supplemental Information and Response to Comments 
 Mineral Extraction Application at Maysens Way 
 Les Wilson & Sons, Inc. – Applicant/Owner 
 
Dear Jennifer: 
 
We have prepared the enclosed revised plans in response to review comments discussed at the Planning 
Board meeting of October 28th.  Specifically, we have made the following changes: 
 

• A 50-foot buffer has been added adjacent to property lines.  The limits of excavation have been 
revised so that they are outside of the 50-foot buffer.   

• A 100-foot paved apron has been added to the plans.  A section detail has also been added. 
• Additional grading has been added to provide assurance that the site will remain internally 

drained. 
 
We also offer the following information for the Town’s consideration: 
 

• Dust control will be accomplished through several features, including the construction of a 100-
foot long paved apron, which has been added to the plans.  The haul road inside the pit will be 
an aggregate surface to minimize dust creation.   

• Hours of operation will be 7 AM to 5 PM. 
• A sign will be installed at the project entrance with the following statement.   

o THIS SAND AND GRAVEL PIT IS APPROVED BY THE TOWN OF WINDHAM, IN 
ACCORDANCE WITH THE LAND USE ORDINANCE, WITH LIMITATIONS AND CONDITIONS 
CONTAINED IN A SITE PLAN APPROVAL GRANTED BY THE WINDHAM PLANNING BOARD.  
HOURS OF OPERATION ARE 7 AM TO 5 PM.  CONTACT THE TOWN OF WINDHAM 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION. 

 
Upon your review of this information, please let us know if you have any questions or require any 
additional information.     
 
Sincerely,  

  
DM ROMA CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 
 
 
Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
President 


